
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Local Government Act 1993, Council has prepared its 2019/20 
Operational Plan. 

This document is now on display for public comment for a period of 28 days. Copies can be viewed at 
Council’s Office, 84 Parkes Street Temora, during business hours or on Council’s website at 
http://www.gwcc.nsw.gov.au/Community/Consultation 

Submissions addressed to the undersigned will be received until 4pm Friday 7 June 2019 and should be 
marked ‘Submission – Operational Plan’. 

Council will consider any submissions at its meeting to be held on Thursday 27 June 2019. 
 
Aaron Drenovski PO Box 220 
General Manager TEMORA NSW 2666 


